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April 17, 1970

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G. I. Forum of U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

As I am sure you are aware, the Senate rejected on
Wednesday, April 8, the nomination of G. Harrold Carswell
to the Supreme Court by a vote of 51-45.

I am very pleased with the outcome and am enclosing
a copy of two statements I made on this matter which I
believe explain thoroughly my reasons for opposing this
nomination.

Sincerely,

Mike Gravel
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